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Dear friends,

Greetings to those of you who are attending the Rota 50th Celebration and those who are still considering attending. Our 
planning team met a few weeks ago, and we had a great time praying, thinking about all of you, and finding ways to make this 
weekend meaningful. For those who may be interested, the planning team is made up of the following people: Ben and Melody 
Bloker, the current Villa Directors; Angie and Duncan Sprague, the Alumni Director and Pastor of Alumni, respectively; Tom 
and Audrey de Rivera, former Villa Directors from 1999–2006; and me (Sandra) and my husband, Paul, the Europe Field 
Leaders. We all look forward to meeting you, hearing your stories, and thanking God together for all He has done in the lives 
of those who have been involved with Victory Villa throughout the years. 
 
Some of you have asked about the day trips and activities that will be available during the weekend celebration. The de Riveras 
will lead a trip to Cadiz on Friday, October 24, and an outing to Arcos on Saturday, October 25. I will send another email in 
late September with a link to RSVP for one or both trips. Walking tours of Rota will also be available on Friday and Saturday, 
but you will not need to RSVP for these. 

 
Duncan Sprague is putting together a video for the 
celebration, and he needs pictures from you! He’d like to have 
a wide variety of photos from all five decades. Please send 
them to dasprague64@gmail.com. If you aren’t sure how to 
send them or what format to use, email Duncan, and he will 
give you instructions on this. We would be so grateful if you 
would take the time to help us out with this. 

As a reminder, the Cadence Rota 50th page on the website 
contains information about the schedule, FAQs, and a link 
to the email I sent to you in May. You are also more than 
welcome to email me with any questions you may have: 
Sandra.Bradley@Cadence.org. 

Sandra Bradley, for the planning team
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